
                                                                                

     

                
 
      

                                                                                             

Head Teacher  

Mr. R. Baker                             

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

  

Newsletter No 29 – 10th July, 2020 

 

 

Hopefully by now you have had chance to visit the school website and see the short video clips of your child’s 

new teacher saying hello! 

 

School Reports 

On Monday 13th July 2020 your child’s end of year school report will be available to collect from school. 

Nurs-Y2 – please call to the school office on Monday 13th July to collect between 10.30 am and 3.30 pm.  

Y3-Y6 please collect on Tuesday 14th July between 10.30 am and 3.30 pm.  Thank you.  

As well as the report you will also find a letter to your child from their new class teacher sharing a little about 

themselves. 

Please do take the time to share with your child the report, consider some targets they are really going to aim 

to achieve and add any comments you may have. 

The comment sheet should be posted back to school by Friday 17th July 2020. 

 

 

New Academic Year – September 2020 

The aim is that all children will be returning to school for the new academic year in September 2020. 

Children will be returning on Thursday 3rd September 2020 with obvious safety measures and rules to address 

Covid-19. 

The governors and staff are at present working through new guidance from the government and further details 

will be given next week. 

In September the expectation is that children attend every day and that full school uniform is worn. 

 

School Uniform 

We are now back to our Winter Uniform which is: 

Boys – Grey trousers, white shirt, blue school jumper, school tie, grey socks 

Girls – Grey skirt, pinafore or grey school trousers, white blouse, blue school cardigan/jumper, school tie, 

white/grey socks or tights. 

Please note footwear should be black sensible shoes. 

All uniform should be labelled with your child’s name.  Each year we have vast amounts of uniform unclaimed in 

our lost property. 

School Uniform can be purchased online by visiting My Clothing Limited.  School ties are available in the school 

office to buy - £2.80 for an elasticated tie and £3.30 for a normal tie. 
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Leavers 

Next Friday we will be saying farewell to Mrs Conway, Miss Harries, Mr Nolan and Mr Webb who will be leaving 

St Wilfrid’s for new challenges elsewhere. 

We thank them for all they have done and wish them well. 

 

Summer Holidays 

School will break up for the summer holidays on Friday 17th July 2020: 

Nursery – 11.45 am 

Reception – 12.15 pm 

Year One – 12 pm 

Key Workers – 12.30 pm 

 

School re-opens on Thursday 3rd September 2020 – (please make sure you regularly check the school website 

www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk  for the most up to date guidance concerning school and COVID-19 procedures). 

 

Have a good weekend 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

R Baker and staff 
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